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National service needed to improve citizenship
FamilyVoice Australia spokesman David d’Lima says Citizenship Day this year (on 17th 
September) should prompt government towards restoring national service.
 
“Compulsory military training is desperately needed as we see a rise of so-called 
‘sovereign citizens’ who despise the police and reject the courts, while taking up arms 
against the state,” David d’Lima said.
 
“The recent murder of police in Victoria and the killing of US conservative Charlie Kirk 
make the demand for national service one of serious urgency.
 
“National service would instil respect for authority and the rule of law, promoting true 
citizenship and helping young people become productive citizens.”
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